
I would like to apologise again for the later than we wished submission of this.  The late loss of our 
original legal representative and the death of the father of my bar manager (and future DPS) both 
happened this week.

Please find all our supporting documents; there is  “The Good Ship and John McCooke mini profile” 
“John McCooke statement”, “TGS licensing conditions reaction” and then…

Appendices 1 and 2 are our initial response and the agreeable conditions set by the council and the 
police. 

Appendix 3 is the DPS variation form, unfortunately Stephan O’Neil is unable to attend.

Appendices 4a, b and c are the documents that all new staff and security staff read and sign when they 
start.  If we feel they are not fully carrying out their duties then they have it every week until we feel 
that they do.  Regardless, they are given a reminder once a month.

Appendices 5a through 5f are of the signs around the bar and entrance.

Appendix 6 is The Good Ship CCTV map.

Appendix 7 is a minor variation form applied for in October 2016.

Appendix 8 is a profile of our new ISA approved security company.

Appendix 9 is some recent correspondence with Kilburn’s neighbourhood team, who we have been 
assisting with enquiries.

Appendix 10 is a letter from my accountant spelling out the real danger of The Good Ship’s financial 
situation potentially.


